## MONDAY, MAY 2, 1994

## Storage site meeting draws residents' fire

Niagara Gazette

Residents interested in the Niagara Falls Storage Site project are fuming that today's meeting with officials from the National Academy of Sciences was not announced in advance.

The meeting announcement, that came late last week, didn't give people interested in attending time to rearrange their schedules, some critics said.

"It shows they don't want public involvement," said environmental activist Joan Gipp.

But academy officials say the short notice was a simple oversight by officials at the National Research Council, which oversees the academy.

The academy is reviewing Department of Energy plans to cap the site where radioactive waste is buried.

The meeting will be held at 8:30 a.m. at the Grand Island Holiday Inn. 100 Whitehaven Road. Story, 3A.